UNION

711\ BUILDING AMERICA’
Lil)

February 26, 2020

Ms. Lisa Stern

Chief, Railroads & Harbors Section
Wisconsin Department of Transportation
4822 Madison Yards Way, 6" Floor South
Madison, WI 53705

RE: Freight Rail Infrastructure Improvement Program (FRIIP) - NCWRPC
Intermodal Feasibility Study Application

Dear Ms. Stern:

Union Pacific Railroad has reviewed a copy of the North Central Wisconsin Regional Planning
Commission’s (NCWRPC) 2020 FRIIP application for funding to conduct a study to accomplish
the following:

 |dentification of intermodal service requirements, potential container volumes and a
potential location of a terminal in the state, which would benefit Wisconsin users.

* Review of demand findings and a final report which outlines potential next steps for
intermodal development.

In support of NCWRPC's application, Union Pacific will consider providing non-proprietary
information which may influence container demand, terminal design requirements and railroad
network service design factors.

In addition, while Union Pacific is not obligated to provide financial support to complete the
study, the study team has requested Union Pacific’s participation in a kick-off meeting, as well
as intermediate milestone and final report review.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Liisa Stark

ccC: Mark Bristol, UPRR
Erik Varela, UPRR




